
3rd Annual Regional Symposium on Healthcare Associated Infections

The third annual HCAI Symposium is taking place at The Kings Hall, Belfast on the 31
May 2012. The aim of this symposium is to share knowledge, best practice and
learning regarding the identification and management of HCAIs across health and
social care in Northern Ireland.

For further information please download the invitation letter below or contact Alison
McCusker at alison.mccusker@hscni.net

Please complete the booking form below and return by email to
alison.mccusker@hscni.net before 11 May 2012.
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